
Revised Notice of Availability 
 

Addendum to 2018 Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the 
San Anselmo Flood Risk Reduction Project (Building Bridge #2) 

Project Location:   634-636 San Anselmo Ave., San Anselmo, CA         
Department:           Marin County Flood Control District 

Project Contact:  Hugh Davis, Civil Engineer  |  (415) 473-4232  |  envplanning@marincounty.org 

Project Summary: *Please note* The public review period for this notice has been extended. The new public review 
dates are listed below. The Project includes modifications to the Building Bridge #2 (BB2) portion of the 
San Anselmo Flood Risk Reduction project and includes replacing an existing retaining wall along San 
Anselmo Avenue, adding abutments for a future pedestrian bridge, and possibly adding a temporary baffle. 

Public Review Period: Friday, November 3, 2023 – Monday, December 11, 2023 at 4:00 p.m.  
For more information, please visit the environmental review project webpage at: 
https://www.marincounty.org/depts/cd/divisions/environmental-planning/current-ceqa 

If you challenge the decision on this application in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone else 
raised at the public hearing for the project, or in written correspondence delivered to the Community Development Agency, 
Planning Division during or prior to the public hearing. (Government Code Section 65009(b)(2).)

All public meetings and events sponsored or conducted by the County of Marin are held in accessible sites. 
Requests for accommodations may be made by calling (415) 473-4381 (Voice) 473-3232 (TDD/TTY) or by  
email at disabilityaccess@marincounty.org at least five business days in advance of the event. Copies of 
documents are available in alternative formats, upon request. 

  

11/21/2023

11/21/23 12/21/23

mailto:disabilityaccess@marincounty.org
olobato
Received Stamp

olobato
Posted Stamp


